
 
 
This is a comment on the accompanying notes to the charging schedule, 
which I understand will not be subject to the examination of the charging 
schedule but are to be addressed in the developer contributions SPD. 
  
The National Trust would welcome further clarification of the council’s policy 
for discretionary charitable relief for investment purposes under regulations 44 
and 45 and suggest the following change (underlined) to the draft text: 
  

Shropshire Council allows such discretionary relief (Regulation 46) 
where the chargeable development directly or indirectly delivers 
facilities, services or infrastructure that have been identified as a 
requirement in the LDF Implementation Plan or Place Plans. 

  
Please contact me if you would like to discuss this further,  
  
Regards, 
  

Chris  

Chris Lambart  

Planning Adviser, National Trust  

Attingham Consultancy Hub, 

Attingham Park,  

Shrewsbury,  

SY4 4TP 
01743 708171 


